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QUESTIONS? Call the 24-Hour Construction Hotline: 206-296-4081 
 

Surveying work to occur on this property during weeks of July 9 and July 16 
 
To protect public health and the 
environment, King County will 
build a new wastewater force 
main to connect the Bellevue 
Pump Station to a regional 
pipeline east of I-405 that 
transports wastewater to King 
County’s wastewater treatment 
plant in Renton.   
 
The new 5,300 foot force main 
will help meet the wastewater 
treatment needs in west 
Bellevue and Bellevue’s central 
business district for the next 50 
years. Construction will begin in 
August. 
 
County engineers will access 
this property intermittently during the weeks of July 9 and July 16 to begin survey work 
related to the force main project. The work does not require entry to residences, but will 
require county contractors to work near the foundation of buildings at this address. 
 
Work Schedule 
 
Week of July 9  
Engineers will establish monitoring points on or very close to buildings at this address. 
In some cases, small holes about one-half inch deep may be drilled into the foundation 
of residences to insert small surveying markers. These markers are necessary to 
accurately monitor soil conditions throughout the force main installation, and pose no 
threat to a foundation’s integrity.  
 
Week of July 16  
Surveyors will return to this address to take readings using the monitoring points 
installed during the week of July 9.  
 
For More Information 
If you have any questions or concerns about the survey work, please call the Bellevue 
Force Main Installation 24-hour construction hotline at 206-296-4081, or visit the project 
website at http://dnr.metrokc.gov/wtd/projects/bellevue/. 
 

Alternative Formats Available 
206-684-1235 | 711 (TTY Relay) 


